	Message	Thu, Nov 05, 2015 2:45 PM
From:	"Bonnie Reemsnyder" <bre></bre>	
To:	rwdunn1@aol.com	
Cc:	mcclarke5441@sbcglobal.net skip.sibley@yahoo.com nosalite@yahoo.com OldLymeCT SelectmansOffice missycolburn@gmail.com jyflower@sbcglobal.net Ruth Roach TownClerkEileen Coffee mail@nigellogan.com tgwg1215@att.net Don Bugbee itti2@aol.com megarbarino@ccamail.com grubtoo@aol.com russell@comcast.net ChrisWKerr@att.net kelsey@hamiltoninv.com rwjose1947@gmail.com davidbwoolley@gmail.com bbernblum@sbcglobal.net Nicole Stajduhar pgianquinto@gilbaneco.com paul@pfna.com timothygriswold@yahoo.com rwdunn1@aol.com	
Subject:	Re: PLEASE RESPO	ND: OL Parks & Recreation Duties per Ordinance Section 20-8
Attachments:	Attach0.html / Up	loaded File 6K

Dear Bob,

Thank you for your patience on a response to your email regarding the decision of the Town Attorney in regarding your assertion that the Park & Rec Commission is entitled to review and analyze the cost vs. benefit of certain project designs approved by BHPIC, and that without the approval of Park & Rec, the project cannot proceed.

After sharing the opinion letter of the Town Attorney in regards to this, you sent an email questioning the opinion. You gave further information that you thought should be reviewed, and requested that we reconsider the opinion. I shared your follow up email with the Town Attorney, and she indicated that it does not change her advice to us that the Park & Rec does not have oversight of a special committee formed by the Board of Selectmen to deal with this project.

As the Board of Selectmen, we do rely on our Town Attorney for advice in matters such as these, and it would be imprudent to ignore that advice.

It is in all of our best interest of all that we work together, and we certainly seek the endorsement of the Park and Rec on this project, which is why we appointed you and Don Bugbee to the committee.

Please note that the hiring of an attorney by the Park and Rec would require communication with Board of Selectmen and Finance and the funds would need to be approved prior to any agreement with an attorney.

Again, I thank you for your patience during this very busy time.

Best regards,

Bonnie Reemsnyder First Selectwoman, Old Lyme 860-434-1605 x211 breemsnyder@oldlyme-ct.gov